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Comments: Please do not rebuild the quonset hut in the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness. We value our

wilderness areas and rebuilding this dilapidated hut using helicopters, motorized equipment, jack hammers,

cement mixers, etc., is not in keeping with wilderness protection. 

 

We see no valid reason to use this hut, thus no valid reason to rebuild it. Rather, it makes better sense to let it

the natural deterioration continue as the wilderness reclaims the site. 

 

Please determine that "no action" is the best policy in this case.

 

Best Regards,


